Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
The Gordian Group, Inc.
Indefinite Quantity Construction Contract

National Joint Powers Alliance®

Invitation for Bid

Indefinite Quantity Construction Contract

The National Joint Powers Alliance® (NJPA) issues this Invitation For Bid (IFB) on behalf of, and to provide Indefinite Quantity Construction Contracting (IQCC) services to all current and potential NJPA Members including all government agencies, education agencies to include colleges and universities, and non-profit agencies in the State of Florida. It is the intention of NJPA to award multiple contracts for construction services in the areas of Hillsborough, Pinellas, Manatee, Sarasota, Levy, Hernando, Pasco, Citrus, Sumter, and Polk Counties. Each contract has an estimate annual value of $2,000,000 and the term of the contract is four years.
IQCC is a construction contracting procurement system that provides facility owners’ access to competitively bid “on-call” general contractors to provide immediate construction services over an extended period of time.
Intending bidders are required to attend the pre-bid seminar for the purpose of discussing the IQCC procurement system, the contract documents, and bid forms. Mandatory pre-bid seminar will be held as follows:

February 25, 2014, 10:00 a.m. 346 The Corporate Training Center at Hillsborough Community College, 39 Columbia Drive, Tampa, FL 33606.
An electronic (CD) copy of the IFB Documents which include the instructions for submitting a bid and the bid documents may be obtained by letter of request to Matthew Peterson, NJPA, 202 12th Street NE, Staples, MN 56479 or by visiting our website at www.njpacoop.org/eziqc-bid-document-request select desired bid documents from drop down list and complete the requested information. All requests must include mailing address, email address, contact name, phone number. Bids are due by 4:30 p.m. CT on March 11, 2014 and will be opened at 9:00 a.m., CT on March 12, 2014. IFB Documents will be available until March 11, 2014.
